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tre.e.hendricks.iii@mail.sprint.com
October 27, 2003
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary



Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission


1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW





PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-8002

Re:
Washington Docket No. UT 033025 & UT 033044
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please add the following, as e-mail recipients only, to the service lists in the above referenced dockets.

Nancy Judy

State Executive – Sprint

nancy.judy@mail.sprint.com
Barbara Young

Governmental Affairs Manager - Sprint

barbara.c.young@mail.sprint.com

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 541.387.9439.

Sincerely,

William E. Hendricks, III

WEH/sm

c. service list 

BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITES

AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

DOCKET NO UT 033025

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I certify that Comments of Sprint Regarding Batch Hot Cut Process in the above referenced docket were sent via e-mail on October 21, 2003 to 
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary



Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission



1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW





PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-8002

and via e-mail to all parties on the attached Appendix A.
And a true and correct copy was delivered as set forth in the Appendix A, on the 21st day of October 2003.

 DATED:  October 21, 2003.














________________________________

            Sue McKenzie, Gov’t Affairs Assistant

